Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF PANGASINAN II
Binalonan

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS
SECONDARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS
School Paper Advisers (Elem. & Sec.)

Subject: CHANGE on the DATE of SUBMISSION OF SCHOOL PAPER
ENTRIES

Date: February 7, 2024

PARTICULARS

1. Per Division Memorandum # 061, dated January 30, 2024 re: Submission of School
Paper Entries, there will be a change on the date of submission from February 20, 2024 to
February 27, 2024.

= All other provisions in the said Division Memorandum shall remain.

3. Meanwhile, the selected APSOA Officers in the attached list shall serve as members
of the Technical Working Group (TWG) during the judging of the School Paper entries on
February 29, 2024.

4, For the immediate dissemination and strict compliance of all concerned.

H

VIVIAN LUZ S. PAGATRATAN, PhD.,CESO V
/5 OIC- Schools Divisiok Superintendent

Address: Mac Arthur Highway, Canarvacanan, Binalonan, Pangasinan
Telephone Number: (075) 637-6227
Email Address: pangasinan@deped




Enclosure No. ___ Selected APSOA Officers &

Zarex Andree E. Cabatbat
Jenifer Soriano

Reynaldo Pizarras

Carlo Francis Palma
Jenny A. Fabia

Jocielyn P. Murao

Eunice Oba

Olivia Delos Santos

Liza C. Gabot
Carolyn F. Dee




